
This Public Hearing is open to the general public 
to attend and observe. If you have any questions 
or special access requirements, please contact the 
Programme Officer: cheryl.poole@rother.gov.uk

Please note, only those who have been invited by the Examiner 
to make oral representations are permitted to speak at the Public 
Hearing.

PUBLIC HEARING
Salehurst and Robertsbridge
Neighbourhood Plan Examination

Thursday 28th September - 9.30am
Robertsbridge Youth Centre, George Hill

For more information on the development of the Neighbourhood Plan and the Public Hearing, please visit:
www.rother.gov.uk/Salehurst-and-Robertsbridge-Neighbourhood-Plan


